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The Federated Garden Clubs of Connecticut

Award 2021

Connecticut Arboreal Award

This award was for planting a Quercus Rubra (Northern Red Oak) at Spicebush Swamp Park.  
This planting is part of a Pollinator Pathway being created by the Civic Projects Committee, 
chaired by Madeleine Hexter. 

Award of Excellence

Awarded to the West Hartford Garden Club’s Garden Therapy Committee for their continuing 
work at the Elm Grove Apartments and Alfred E. Plant Housing. Congratulations to Susan 
Lindberg, Marjorie Johnson and their team. 

Individual Citations under the Historic, Memorial and Public Gardens Category

Linda Aldrich was awarded a citation for her work at Butler-McCook House in Hartford.  Susan 
Grew was awarded a citation for her work at the Noah Webster House kitchen garden.  Both 
Maureen Gould and Steve Kovack contributed mightily to the success of these gardens as co-
chairs.


